
 

SEDER   WEDNESDAY, APRIL 08 

6:30pm 

7350 Rabbi L E Dailey Wy (Lowber Ave) Philadelphia, PA  

 

Shalom Congregation Temple Beth’El  

You are cordially invited to attend the Passover Seder, which is scheduled to  

take place as shown above. To help us prepare we are asking our community to respond ASAP 

to this email stating if you plan on attending @ congtemplebethel@aol.com, so we will be 

able to prepare the necessary amount to accommodate our community. It’s been suggested that 

we offer "Seder on Wheels" to our seniors who are home bound and/or not feeling well. 

 There will be three ways to pay. 

 

1. PayPal Account:  ctbph7350@gmail.com Please indicate how your donations should be 

distributed. 

2.  Fees may be placed in the mail slot outside the annex building. Make all checks and money 

orders payable to Congregation Temple Bethel. 

3. If you wish to pay in person Rabbinit Plummer (215-933- 9912) will be available Monday, 

Wednesday and Thursday before 5pm. of next week   

                    

The PASSOVER DUES is an annual obligation for EVERY member of CTB.  It is not a 

payment for FOOD or a fee to attend the SEDER.  This is something that I stress each year, 

however it seems that it must be reiterated for those members who tend to forget. 

"All Members of CTB is Obligated to Pay These Dues ASAP. "The rich is not asked to give 

more, and the poor is not obligated to give less.  This is a feast where Hashem says,  

"Let none appear before Me EMPTY." 

 

  

mailto:ctbph7350@gmail.com


 

                   Feast Dues 

 

Ages 20yrs. and up     $60.00 

Ages 13 -19                 $30.00 

Ages 7 - 12   $15.00 

Ages 3 - 6                    $ 5.00 

Ages Birth -2                  Free  

 

****Please pass this information on, especially to those you 

may know in our community, that does not have email. If you are 

requesting “Seder on Wheels” that information will be forth 

coming as to the contact person.  

To secure our well-bring the following will take place: 

 

Precautions has been implemented to secure our well-being; the temple has had Deep 

Cleaning and is now Virus Free.  We must keep it that way. If you or your family members 

have a sickness in their bodies, please refrain from attending these services. 

1. A nurse or medical assistant will be stationed at the entrance doors with thermometer checks 

before entering the sanctuary. If a fever is detected, you may be asked to return home. Your 

cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated. As we take the communities well- being 

into consideration.  

2. The sanctuary will be wipe down after every service 

3. There will be hand sanitizers at each entrance. 

4. Please do not ask someone to let you in the side exits. Everyone must be checked before 

entering the building. 

5. Another notice will be sent to stipulate the exact days and time for additional services. High 

Holy day services are only scheduled at this time; our program is subject to change 

 


